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Mass Schedule 
St. James Chapel: Monday to Friday at 7:45 am 

St. James Chapel:  Monday to Friday at 12:10 pm 

St. Mary’s Cathedral:  Sunday Vigil: Saturday at 5pm Sunday: 8am, 10:30am, 7:30pm 

 

The Light is On! Opportunities for Confession 

Weekday Confessions: Monday to Friday 11:30 am to 12 pm 

Saturday Confessions: 4:00-4:50 

Sunday Confessions: 7:30 am to 7:55 am, 9:50 to 10:20 am & 7:00 to 7:25 pm 

Adoration and Confession: Wednesday 6-9pm in St James 

 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in St. James Chapel 

Monday- Friday 8:15am-9pm Saturday : 9am-4pm 

 

http://www.stmaryscathedral.ca/


Clergy & Staff Contacts 
Rector: Father Shawn J. Hughes,         rector@stmaryscathedral.ca     

Deacon: Deacon Blaine Barclay          deacon@stmaryscathedral.ca 

In Residence: Father Tim Shea,  Father Félix Roberge & Father Johney Kunnath 

 

Office Manager: Liz Ford (On Maternity Leave)              officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Interim Office Manager: Angela Gambin              officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca   

Co-Ordinator of Outreach: Ann Lyng                         ann@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Drop-In Centre Manager: Paty Velazquez,    paty@stmaryscathedral.ca  

5 pm Sat. Mass Music Director: Brent Nuevo  brent@stmaryscathedral.ca     

10:30 am Sun. Mass Music Director: Brent Nuevo  brent@stmaryscathedral.ca     

7:30 pm Sun. Mass Music Director:  Liam Noronha liam@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Sacristan and Custodian: Domenic Sanfilippo  domenic@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Maintenance: Rick Menard                                      officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Rectory Chef: Anjelina Howell     officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Veronica’s Veil Shelter Co-Ordinator: Ann Lyng, veronicasveil@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Coat Drive Co-Ordinator: Mike Chase,   coatdrive@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Queen’s Newman House Catholic Chaplaincy: 

Chaplain:  Father Jan Kusyk    frjankusyk@gmail.com  
 

Sign Up for the Daily Flocknote at stmaryscathedral.ca/flocknote/ 
St Mary’s Youtube Channel: www.youtube.com/@StMarysCathedral 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday September 22nd       7:45AM  Larry Maloney                               12:10 PM Rosemary Cavanagh 

Tuesday September 23rd        7:45AM P.T. Augustine                               12:10PM Amado Marcial 

Wednesday September 24th   7:45AM Francesco Cimellaro                      12:10PM Charlie Kirk 

Thursday September 25th      7:45AM Bernard McDonald                         12:10PMJohn John Seo O 

Friday September 26th           7:45AM Intentions of Robin and his wife,   12:10PM  For Mr Putin 

       And for Baby Carmel’s healing                        and Mr Netanyahu  

Saturday September 27th       5:00 PM Dr Sheila Lynch 

Sunday September 28th           8:00 AM Aldina and Manuel Raposo          10:30 AM Pro Populo    

                                                  7:30 PM  Charlie Kirk 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

MINISTRIES:  First Reading: Second Reading: 

Saturday October 4th 5:00 PM Loretta Gaffney Mark Murphy 

Sunday October 5th 8:00 AM Diane Duttle Elizabeth Neeley 

Sunday October 5th 10:30 AM Sarah Knill-McParland Patricia Brady 

Sunday, October 5th 7:30 PM Carmen Bycok Michelle Savoie 
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Upcoming Events: 
Tuesday Sept. 23rd: Alpha continues, 6:00PM in the Parish Centre 

Saturday Sept. 27th, 6:30 AM – Camino Walk, Meet at rectory 

Vocation to the Single Life Sept. 25
th
  7 pm 

Solemn Sung Vespers, Oct. 3, 7 pm, Anniversary of Consecration of the 

Cathedral in 1848  

Men’s Ministry, Oct. 4
th
 , 2025 7am to 9 am 

Declutter Donation Day, Oct. 18, 2 to 4 pm 
 
 

Declutter Donation Day 
 

Please collect your donated items, put them into 

large green bags or large box and place into your 

trunk  and drive to Mercedes-Benz at 1432 Bath 

Rd. between the hours of 10 am through to 2 pm. 

on Saturday October 18th whereby our team will 

unload your items for you.  You will receive a 

draw card to win a $500 gift basket for each large 

bag , or large box you donate.  All clothing, 

household items, toys, etc.  No large furniture or 

mattresses accepted.  Inquires 

contact cathy.robichaud@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Candidates for the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation, the Sacrament of Holy Eucharist and the Sacrament of 

Confirmation: 
 

Over the past several years we have adopted a new way of preparing candidates for 

the three Sacraments that are normally received during elementary school. The 

school classroom teachers will continue to provide teaching of the sacraments as 

part of the grade 2 and grade 7 curriculum. The preparation for the Sacraments here 

at St. Mary’s Cathedral will take place mostly in your homes and will also include several one-hour 

Saturday catechesis sessions held by our parish catechists, Isabel and Michael Chase. If you have a 

child ready to receive the sacraments you are asked to contact Father Shawn for a brief appointment, at 

rector@stmaryscathedral.ca. I look forward to hearing from you and meeting with you. I am praying 

for you and your children as we enter into Sacramental Preparation at the parish of the Cathedral of St. 

Mary of the Immaculate Conception. 
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St Mary’s is forming a group to walk the Camino de Santiago, the ancient Catholic pilgrimage 

route, beginning at St. Jean Pied de Port, France, south across Spain and ending  at the tomb of 

St. James the Apostle in Santiago de Compostela. For over a thousand years, Christians have 

walked the Camino as a journey of prayer, penance, and a renewal of faith. We are planning a 

35-day journey from approximately September 28 to November 3, 2027, culminating with 

arrival in Santiago on All Saints’ Day. 

 

Parish training walks will be held to prepare us spiritually and physically, and all are welcome 

- whether you hope to join the 2027 pilgrimage or simply hope to walk the Camino in future or 

just want to join in with us. 

Monthly training walks will take place on Kingston’s scenic trails, beginning this September. 

We will meet at the Rectory at 6:30 AM to carpool. Contact Angela Gambin for more 

information or to join the email list for walks: officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

 

Next Walk (NEW DATE): September 27th, 6:30 AM, Meet at Rectory Parking Lot  

Perth Road to Stonehouse Cave (12km trail) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Experienced and novice quilters, please join us for a weekly quilting bee where we will work 

on quilting a few already beautifully made quilt tops and create new ones. These quilts will be 

sold or raffled off to provide funds for the Drop-In Centre. 

 

Our first gathering, on September 25 will be a time to meet one another, share refreshments, 

look at the quilt tops that we have already and discuss future projects 

When: Thursdays from 1:00-3:00 pm 

Where: Room 9A upstairs at the Parish Centre, parking can be found on the street or at Chown 

parking lot. Just ring the doorbell on the north entrance of the Parish Centre. 

What to bring: yourselves, your experience if any, and your favourite sewing notions 

Why: to gather and enjoy each other’s company 

If interested, please contact Liz Neely at lizbrentneely@gmail.com 
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PAROISSE FRANÇOIS D’ASSISE 

is hosting a French-language retreat entitled 

"Encounter the Lord" on October 4th, 2025, 

8:30am - 1:30pm. The day will include 

Holy Mass, Eucharistic Adoration, 

reflections on the Kerygma, and opportunity 

for Confession. Father Jan will be 

celebrating Mass, and Father Reto will hear 

confessions in French. Please note the day 

will be in French only. A light lunch will be 

provided. Please RSVP to Jackie Litalien by 

September 26th by 

email: secretariat@stfrancoisassise.ca  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SEED SAVING INITIATIVE 

SEED SAVING INITIATIVE 

 

When Carol and Robert Mouk retired from 

their market garden farm in 1999 they were 

looking for someone to hand over their 

collection of 650 heirloom seeds. The 

Sisters of Providence took up the call and 

the Mouk's operated the Heirloom Seed 

Sanctuary at their Motherhouse for the next 

ten years until their retirement in 2009.  
 

Robert and Carol will have some photos and 

records of this seed saving initiative and 

they will be available to answer questions 

about the history of the seed sanctuary and 

about seed saving in general. If you have an 

interest in seed saving this is a very 

welcome opportunity to expand your 

knowledge. 
 

Where and when: Wednesday, October 2 

from 1 until 2 pm in the parish hall at 260 

Brock Street. Ring the bell at the Brock 

Street entrance. 
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